

Dear Parents,

Congratulations! Your child has been selected by your school's music teacher to be in the 2022-2023 Dearborn Schools Elementary School Honors Choir. The Honors Choir is composed of some of the best 3rd-5th grade singers from all 22 elementary schools in the Dearborn Public Schools District. Your child was selected because of their ability to sing and contribute to this fine ensemble.

The Honors Choir meets on **THURSDAYS at Stout Middle School from 4:30-5:30 pm**. For your child to participate in the Honors Choir, you will need to provide or arrange transportation to and from Stout Middle School every Thursday. We usually have around four concerts per year, but have had as many as eight performances in the community. This year's choir will begin rehearsals on **Thursday**, **October 6**, **2022**.

If your child has received a coveted invitation, and you would like your child to participate in the Elementary Honors Choir, please register them through the following Google form by Friday, September 30th:



Please feel free to contact me with any questions at the email or phone number below. Thank you for supporting your child in their love for music!

Sincerely,

Bree Rafferty, Elementary Honors Choir Director rafferb@dearbornschools.org (313)827-1700
Tracey Conrad, Accompanist

Dearborn Public Schools accept a parent's assertion that he or she needs language assistance without requiring additional corroboration. For free help with understanding the content of this document, please call the Student Services office 827-3005 for translation/interpretation Assistance (Inc. 827-3005 for translation/interpretation Assistance). The properties of the Student Services office 827-3005 for translation/interpretation Assistance (Inc. 827-3005 for translation/interpretation Assistance). The service is the service of the Student Services (Inc. 827-3005 for translation/interpretation Assistance) and the service of t

أهالي الأعزاء،

مبروك! تم اختيار طفلكم من قبل مدرسة الموسيقى ليكون في كورال الشرف لمدارس ديربورن الابتدائية 2022-2023. تتكون كورال الشرف من بعض أفضل مطربي الصف الثالث-الخامس من جميع المدارس الابتدائية البالغ عددها 22 مدرسة في منطقة مدارس ديربورن العامة. تم اختيار طفلكم بسبب قدرته على الغناء والمساهمة في هذه الفرقة الرائعة.

يجتمعوا كورال الشرف يوم الخميس في مدرسة الستاوت (Stout) من 4:30-5:30 مساءً. لكي يشارك طفلكم في كورال الشرف ، ستحتاج إلى توفير أو ترتيب النقل من وإلى مدرسة ستاوت كل يوم خميس. عادة ما نقيم حوالي أربع حفلات موسيقية سنويًا ، ولكن لدينا ما يصل إلى ثمانية عروض في المنطقة. ستبدأ كورال هذا العام التدريبات يوم الخميس 6 أكتوبر 2022.

إذا تلقى طفلكم دعوة مرغوبة ، وتريد أن يشارك طفلكم في كارول الشرف الابتدائية ، فيرجى تسجيله من خلال نموذج Google التالي بحلول يوم الجمعة ، 30 سبتمبر:



لا تترددوا في الاتصال بي بخصوص أي أسئلة على البريد الإلكتروني أو رقم الهاتف أدناه. شكرًا لكم على دعم طفلكم في حبهم للموسيقي!

بإخلاص،

بري رافيرتي ، مديرة جوقة الشرف الابتدائية rafferb@dearbornschools.org
(313) 827-1700 تربسى كونر اد ، مر افقة العاز ف